STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT .

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(505) 383-6161

March 14, 2000

Dakota Reséurcés Inc
ATT: ATan Roberts

310 W Wall, Suite 814

Midland, TX 79701

RE: REQUIRED GAS\OIL RATIO TEST

Gentlemen:

Your company hasput___ Federal #1-J, 18-20s-3k4e APl #30-025-08463
back on production and in doing so the Oil Conservation Division
needs some more paper work to bring your well file up to date.

After a well has been put back on production a Gas\0il Ratio Test
is required to reassign your allowable to the well. You may put
this test on the C-104 also stating your current transporters for
the well. The C-104 has been revised February 10, 1994 because of
the new ONGARD computer system. We have enclosed some coplies of

this form.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call the District
I, Hobbs office (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Chris Williams; Supervisor, District I
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